
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Upton will hold a public hearing on Thursday, September 

16, 2021, at approximately 7:00 p.m., at Upton City Hall at 725 2nd Street (Pine Street entrance).  

The purpose of the hearing is to solicit public comment pertaining to the Wyoming Community 

Development Authority Community Development Block Grant application for the proposed Water 

Storage Transmission improvements, repairs and replacement. Written comments may be sent to 

Town Clerk, Town of Upton, P.O. Box 203, Upton, WY 82730, and must be postmarked by 

September 15, 2021.   

 

        Town of Upton 

        Travis Beck, Mayor 

 

Publish/Posted:  September 9th.  

 

 


